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From: Elmer, Linda
To: Polanco, Joanna
Subject: FW: Follow Up for File 200404
Date: Tuesday, November 03, 2020 12:24:44 PM


 
 


From: thad winkle [mailto:pastorthadw@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 03, 2020 11:56 AM
To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: Follow Up for File 200404
 
Linda,
 
My name is Thad Winkle, and I’m the pastor of Bethel-Bethany UCC in Milwaukee. I
attended the Judiciary and Legislation Committee meeting on Oct. 26 in relation to our claim
connected to file 200404. We had work done on a tree in June 2019, several months prior to
a tree falling on our sign in Oct. 2019. The committee requested that I find out what tree had
the work done in June, and I wanted to let you know that we cannot say with certainty
whether the tree that had work done in June 2019 was the one that fell in October or if it was
the one next to it. We know it was one of those two.
 
Please let the committee know as well as the city attorney associated with the claim. I was
told to include her in this email, but I realized I don’t have contact information for her.
 
Thanks for your help.
 
Peace,
 
Thad
 
---
Pastor Thad Winkle (He, Him)
Bethel-Bethany UCC | MKE, WI
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